
Boy Scout Troop 47 and Cub Scout Pack 47 

 

Boy Scout Troop 47 and Cub Scout Pack 47 will be Scouting for Food on Saturday, November 7, 2020, and Saturday, 
November 14, 2020, in portions on Pendleton.  

On November 7, Scouts will distribute door tags to households throughout portions of the community. Then, on 
Saturday, November 14, Scouts will visit neighborhoods to collect non-perishable food items. Residents can leave 
donations in bags on their porch or at the end of their driveways and scouts will collect them for distribution to the 
Pendleton Food Pantry.  

All social distancing guidelines will be strictly followed by Scouts. Neighborhoods are shown below. 

 

Note:           A drive-thru collection event will take place from 9 A.M. to 1 P.M. on Saturday, November 7, 2020, at 
Pendleton United Methodist Church for residents who prefer to drop off their donation. 

Suggested donation items include peanut butter & jelly, cooking oil, canned tuna or meat, canned fruits & vegetables, canned stews 
& soups, oatmeal, breakfast cereal, pasta, 100% juice, rice, boxed non-refrigerated milk. 


